
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2017 5:23 PM 
To: 'Osman Basiacik' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/33 – Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Basiacik, 
 
I confirm receipt of your email and note that the Deputy President has determined to grant the 
AMWU an extension until 4.00pm on Friday, 10 March 2017. 
 
Please note that Deputy President Gostencnik has not been allocated to deal with the fourth issue 
referred to in [95] of the Decision. You instead may need to direct your query to the President’s 
Chambers.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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